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At the May 30, 2019, Special Meeting, the City Council took the following actions: 
 

 Passed Ordinance No. 1386 in the first reading and advanced to second reading and 
public hearing at the next regular or special Council meeting 
 

 Approved the letter addressed to the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Alaska District 
Regarding the Draft Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Pebble Mine Project 


